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05/03/2019  19:50:242019/0572/P SUPPRT James Crooks I am a long-time resident of Chalcot Road. I would like to support the application. The use would appear to be 

sustainable. In the past 30 years I have seen the closure of a wine shop and a public house and their 

conversion to residential. I have seen the business failures of a general food store (and it was family run), 

several cafes and restaurants and hairdressers. To the extent that businesses rely on passing trade the 

parade of shops in Chalcot Road is unsuccessful.

I do not understand why you make the provision of my email address and telephone number mandatory. 

Please note I do not wish you to contact me by telephone or email.

Page 9 of 23


